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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Greetings to our PJP readers,

This is now our 2nd issue for 2018 and the 5th issue 
since 2016. I hope everyone is pleased with our 
issues and I hope our pathologists, especially our 
trainees, are inspired to write articles, submit their 
researches and case reports. This journal is your 
venue for your works to be seen and read.

Please take time to read our journal and be inspired 
to contribute.
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